
Mark P. Victor

May 13, 2019

To: 1. Planning Committee, City of Hamilton
2, Councilor Maria Pearson forWard 10

From: Mark Victor, GET

Hamilton, ON

Re: ITEM 7.3 of PLANNING COMMITTEE MEETING
Staff Report PED19115 on Site Plan Control Application for 310 Frances Avenue

Via: Email to: clerk@hamilton.ca

Following my presentation to the Planning Committee on April 16, 2019 it was reported
that only 7 people were opposed to the proposal to build 3 of the tallest towers in all of
Hamilton City at 310 Frances Avenue.

This reported perception of meager opposition is totally inaccurate; in fact, I have
received up to this point in time, 95 individual signatures of residents, in The Bayliner
condominium building, directly across the street from the 310 Frances Avenue tower
site, who are vehemently opposed to the proposed tower development.

For inspection of this petition please contact the writer.

Respectfully submitted,

Mark Victor, GET

Stoney Creek, ON


